January 9, 2011

SNACK-N-YAK FELLOWSHIP

Tonight after the evening service the Crossroads Young Adults and the Impact Youth will be gathering "somewhere" for a time of food and fellowship. If you have any questions contact David or Elaine Walker or Jodie or Mark James.

PRAYER MEETING

Come for a time of prayer each Monday evening at 7 PM. Everyone is encouraged to come. If you have a prayer request please fill out a prayer request card located on the glass wall in the foyer and place it in the box on the information desk. For those of you that have turned in prayer request and they have been answered, please let us know. We like to give praise reports.

JOYFUL NOISE CHOIR

There will **not** be practice for the Joyful Noise choir during the month of January. See Cindy Willeford or Danna Edwards if you have any questions.

CHOIR PRACTICE

There will be choir practice this coming Thursday, January 13, at 7 PM. If you have any questions contact Cindy Willeford.

GOLDEN YEARS

The Golden Years group, ages 55 and up, will be gathering at the church on Saturday, January 15, at 11 AM for a time of food and fellowship. Everyone is asked to bring finger foods.

For more information contact Cindy Willeford.

PASTOR'S COUNCIL

Those on the Pastor's Council will be meeting on Tuesday, January 18, at 7 PM for a meeting. Contact Bro. Smith if you have any questions.

ANGEL FOOD

The January menu for Angel Food is available on the desk in the foyer. If you are placing an order be sure to turn it in to the office no later than Wednesday, January 19. Contact Kathy Abbott if you have any questions.

Church e-mail address: lakesidecog@earthlink.net Church web page: www.lakesidechurchofgod.com You can also find us on Facebook

THANK YOU!

To all the friends and relatives that attended the services for Lurline Echols. Some of the most wonderful people from our great church showed their love and respect for Lurline. And this will be remembered the rest of my life. From Bro. Smith to Cindy and so many more, I thank you from the bottom of my heart. May Jesus thank you as I do. Harvey Echols

WE NEED YOUR HELP!

The Music Department is in need of upgrading our sound equipment at a cost of \$6,700.00. Egyptian Comfort King and Queen sheets are being sold to assist in this project. King size \$50 and Queen size \$40. A great useful gift for yourself or someone else. See Cindy Willeford if you have any questions.

YOUR FAMILY INFORMATION

We need to have your families information in our computers so that we can get your contribution information sent to the correct address. We would like for **everyone** to fill out the Directory Information card that is located on the information desk and place it in the offering plate or give it to one of the secretaries. It is very important for us to have your correct information. We don't want you to miss out on any of the fun stuff that we send through the mail. Thanks for you help!